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Comments: I am very much opposed to the Telephone Gap Resource Project #60912, as it is a clear cut project,

which goes against nearly all of the research.   The research, which in this case was done in 2006 -- was too long

ago to remain valid.  The research since 2006 shows that clear-cutting will release WAY more carbon into the

atmosphere than selective cutting.  

 

I personally would rather see NO clear cutting in this particular case.   In this case there is old-growth forest

involved.  I am wholeheartedly against clear-cutting of old-growth forest.


